THE AMERICAN LEGION

Department of Florida

March 11, 2015

To whom it may concern,

It is my pleasure to provide this letter in support of Resolution # 203 (Missouri) Clay Bird Trap
Shooting Competition in 2015.

We fully support the efforts of American Legion Post 218 in Washington, MO as they seek to
incorporate into The American Legion Youth Shooting program, the Clay Bird (Trap) Shooting
Competition.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

For God and Country,

“yicho 2 @Y Do O
Michael McDaniel
Department Adjutant
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March 16, 2015

American Legion Post 218
1007 E. 3" St.

Washington, MO 63090

To Whom it May Concern,

| am writing to show my support of Resolution #203. | believe Clay Bird Trapshooting would be a good
sport to add as an American Legion Youth Sport.

My family has had the good fortune to enjoy this sport for the last several years. Both my son and
daughter shoot competitively. My husband has recently taken the NRA coaches class and taken over as
coach to our local high school shooting team. We have been fortunate to meet some wonderful people

through this sport.

Trap shooting is one of the unique sports that can be enjoyed and participated in by all ages. It teaches
sportsmanship, concentration, gun safety, and much more. | would like to continue to see the sport
grow in popularity and scope. | encourage you to pass the Resolution #203, and | look forward to seeing
what the future of this sport has to offer.

Sincerely,

Tina Caryl

Dundee, Michigan
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Subject: Support for Resolution #203 (Missouri)

From: Oliver Brooks (ollieb1101@gmail.com)
To: mbuss@Iegion.org;
Cc: wesselschmidt@sbcglobal.net;

Date: Sunday, March 22, 2015 3:55 PM

I would like to support Resolution #203 from American Legion Department of
Missouri for a Claybird trap shooting competition program.

This program would be a great enhancement to the Jr. Shooting Sports program
by encouraging yet another fun youth program which teaches gun safety and
marksmanship.

It is a natural progressive path from the Jr. Shooting Sports program which
teaches youth via pellet guns to the next step in shooting competition. We
should be encouraging a fun activity that teaches self discipline, teamwork and
competitive sportsmanship. Getting our youth involved in Legion sponsored
programs like these gives them an understanding of our organization and all the
things we do to support veterans. Our youth are our greatest asset and we
should be investing in them.

Oliver R Brooks

American Legion

Ross Wood Post 20, Commander
Woodsville NH

American Legion

District 8, Commander

Committee Chairman - Jr. Shooting Sports
Department of NH
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